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Kathy Cooper

From: Arthur Rosaes <mobius0919@gmail.com>
Sent: Sunday, June 28, 2015 8:58 PM
To: taxisforallphiladelphia@gmail.com; IRRC; dweldon@philapark.org; jney@philapark.org
Cc: Brittany von Hausch
Subject: TAXI CABS FOR ALL

To whom it may concern,

I am writing to express my enthusiastic support for Proposed Regulation TRRC #126-11 for Modern Taxicab
standards! This rule would bring the Philadelphia taxicab fleet up-to-date with a simple yet powerful idea; make
taxicabs accessible to ALL people.

Philadelphia is in a position to be a shining of example of how a community can truly support equal rights and
opportunities. The passing of this regulation will set the bar on how a U.S. metropolis can act to address the
needs and concerns of its citizens in the 21st century.

For those who are already working towards this end, my gratitude for your efforts is deep, because your work
improves the lives of my friends and loved ones in ways that are meaningful, direct, and life changing.

For those that are on the fence and weighing out the options, consider this: you are in a position to set a standard
which defines the momentum of political action that will positively effect as many as 18% of the U.S.
population. Your support of this regulation would be in favor of a landmark decision which looks forward,
in the same direction as the river of change we are experiencing in this country. Change towards equity,
freedom, and access to basic rights and dignity for all Americans.

Thank you for listening, and keep on fighting the good fight!

Best,

Arthur Rosales — cm
305 970-7753
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